Nov 1 1 1975 -

Cincimati Cas and Electric Company Docket No. 50-158
ATTN: Mr, Earl A. Borgmann
Vice Prasidant Fagineering
139 East 4th Street
Cincimmati, Ohio 45201

Centlemsn:

Thank you for your letter dated Octobsr 29, 1975, informing
us of the steps you have taken to correct the item of non—
corpliance which we brought to your attention in our letter
dated October 16, 1975. Ve will examine this matter during

a subsequant inspection.
Your cooperstion with us is appreciaied.

Sinceraly yours,

D. M. Runnicutt, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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